
 
 

 
Macmillan Cake and Coffee Event  

Thursday 26th September 2024 3.25pm - 4pm 
 
 
 
Dear Vernon Park Families, 
 
We would be delighted if you would join us on Thursday 26th September, for a whole 
school cake sale and coffee event, for the Macmillan Cancer Charity.  
 
You are invited to come along from 3.25pm - 4pm in the KS2 playground to enjoy a hot 
drink and make a donation (silver or gold coins / folding notes please) to support this worthy 
charity. Left over cakes will also be on sale for children at playtime the following day. 
 
If you are able to support us by donating cakes, muffins, cupcakes, cookies or biscuits (baked 
or faked!) for our event please send your treats into school on the morning of Thursday 26th 
September, or the day before Wednesday 25th September. Please remember we are a nut free 
school and if you are baking and can provide allergen information with your donation that 
would be much appreciated. Please clearly label tins and lids with your child’s name and class 
so we can return your bakeware after the sale. 
 
A fundraising page has been set up for our event where you can make a secure, cash-free 
donation directly to our Cake and Coffee fundraiser. Simply visit 
https://www.justgiving.com/CM24014095  
 
Thank you for your help and support and we look forward to seeing you for coffee and cakes! 
 
Mrs Lee and the Vernon Park Team 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/CM24014095

